
SOAR MINUTES 
June 14, 2022 
1:30 p.m. 
 
President Jerry Redington called the meeting to order and the pledge of allegiance was recited. The roll 
call of officers was taken and all were present except for Joe Coates. 
 
The May minutes were approved as read. 
 
Ron Ethridge gave the Treasurer's report. 
 
The retiree's picnic was discussed. RSVP is to be given to Rich Hofmaster and Wayne Komprood by July 
14. We will add an extra 10% to the number of RSVP and any extra food will be used as door prizes. The 
picnic committee met and postcard announcements were made and will be addressed and sent this 
week. Food to be purchased for the picnic will include ham, chicken, pulled pork, several side dishes, 
and cookies and cake for dessert. Beverages will be provided. Members and spouses are invited. Adults 
only but no children or grandchildren are invited. Mary will put the information on the local website. 
 
Wayne has had pain in his shoulder and arm. He blamed it on working outside. Finally went to the 
doctor and found he needed stents.  He is recovering very well from his surgery. Lesson: Don't be afraid 
to have pain checked out. 
 
Bob Downing is hospice care. 
 
Everyone was encouraged to spread the word about the picnic since our lists of members and their 
addresses are not up to date. 
 
We adjourned at 2:03. Fellowship time followed the meeting. Diane purchased refreshments. Thanks 
Diane. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Walt 


